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To Chair Feldman and Committee Members, 
  
My name is Steven Masterman. I live in St. Michaels, Maryland , on Broad Creek , and I urge a 
favorable report on SB0732.  
 
I support this bill because we are alarmed by the recent EPA findings regarding sewage 
sludge and the high incidence of dangerous PFAS & PFOS releases to our waterways, and our 
fish and shellfish.  This issue is basic to protection of Maryland’s two greatest assets; it’s 
people and the Chesapeake Bay. 
  
Thank you for your consideration, and I look to this committee to give SB0732 a favorable  
report. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
 
Steve & Pamela Masterman 
703-915-0613 
 


